
When we fight, we win!
Will you settle for 

less?
THIS LEGISLATIVE SEASON, WE REFUSE TO SETTLE 

FOR LESS BECAUSE THE PEOPLE WE SERVE ARE 
COUNTING ON US!

• Governor Hogan has proposed a 3% COLA for July of 2019.

• In 3 of the last 4 budgets submitted by Governor Hogan,
there were NO step increases.

• The State of Maryland has a SURPLUS of over $500 million.

IF YOU REFUSE TO SETTLE, JOIN US IN ANNAPOLIS!
This is our last chance to win the step increases all

state workers deserve.

AFSCME members need to stand together and let 
Governor Hogan know that we won't settle for less. 
Make your voice heard and stand up for working 

families in Maryland. 

Join us on Monday, February 11th, at 6pm:
Lobby Night in the House of Delegates

6 Bladen St, Annapolis MD
Rides available from Eastern Shore, Western MD and Baltimore

AFSCMEMD.org
facebook.com/AFSCMEMD

@AFSCMEMaryland
(410) 547-1515




